
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the 
ministry,        

December 2022 

 
Merry Christmas!!  What an excellent time to 
celebrate Jesus, but then again that is true every 
month😊 The month started off at a North Carolina 
college, we had a great World Evangelism Fellowship, 
enjoyed Thanksgiving with friends, preached, and 
sent off missionaries to Asia.   
 
The month began representing Vision Baptist 
Missions at Ambassador College in Lattimore, NC.  It 

was a wonderful time 
meeting and 
encouraging students 
interesting in the 
ministry.  I was able 
to explain how Vision 
Baptist Missions 
could help them 

reach the mission field prepared and ready to plant 
churches or assist in planting churches.  I appreciated 
the college giving me the opportunity and the other 
mission boards.  Grateful for how God is working in 
many different organizations to reach the lost around 
the world.   
 
We at Vision Baptist Missions put on the World 
Evangelism Fellowship at the beginning of the month.  
It was an excellent 
time of hearing 
from three great 
preachers in the 
main sessions, 
several other 
pastors, and 
ministries in 
between.  It was a 
blessing to be part of the team putting on an event to 
encourage pastors and laymen to get more involved 
in reaching the world for Christ. 
  
Thanksgiving week was a blessing at Vision Baptist 
Church and with friends celebrating all the many  

 
blessings of the Lord.  The Sunday before and after, 
we were at two churches in Georgia and Alabama.  I 
was thankful for the opportunities to preach and 
update on the ministry. 
 
This month we had a sending service at Vision Baptist 
Missions for a family going to Asia.  It was such a 
blessing, as Covid had prevented this family for 
almost three years 
from reaching their 
field.  Then on the 
last day of the month, 
we drove them to the 
airport and said our 
goodbyes.  It was a 
long time coming, 
however they are now 
on the field in a creative access country. We praise the 
Lord for getting them there safely and for all He will 
do through this family. 
 
I would like to invite all to come to the Our 
Generation Summit on December 29-31st.  It is a 
conference all about missions and is a great time to 
see how each of us can be more involved in world 
evangelism.  Sign-up today!! 
https://visionmissions.org/summit/ 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God - another family on the field. 
• Pray for students met at Ambassador 
• Pray for planning next year  
• Pray for OG Summit, December 29-31 
• Pray for more laborers – time is short! 

 
Thank you so much for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


